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Acupuncture Poll
Editorial Staff

The Acupuncture Poll for May 2004 asked the following question:

"Do you believe it was appropriate for ACAOM to remove three of its commissioners by
changing its bylaws?"

While it was hoped that the results of the poll would remain objective, it became apparent over the
course of time that the results were being manipulated by certain individuals to achieve a
particular result. Therefore, Acupuncture Today has decided not to publish the results of the poll.
Instead, we are encouraging users to visit
www.acupuncturetoday.com/acupuncturepoll/04archive/5_04.php to read the complete list of
comments - both positive and negative - associated with the poll.
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